
We  must 
publish or they 
will perish! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Larry & Donna Stallings 

          Prayer Letter 
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What We Should Do With the 

Bible 

1. Love It. 

2. Prize It. 

3. Study It. 

4.   Memorize It. 

5.   Obey It. 

6.   Trust It.  
7.   Declare It. 

8.   Mediate On It. 

           -Psalm 119 

We are so thankful for the 

opportunity the Lord has given us 

to work together with you and 

Bearing Precious Seed these last 

25 years.   

             Duane & Marilyn Gibson 

             Missionaries to  

             Latin America 

       

       A Philippine Thank You 

 

One pastor wrote: 

I thank God that He has supplied 

the need of the people here in the 

Philippines.  We need Bibles here 

to be given to new converts for 

their growth spiritually.  Thank 

you for being a channel of 

blessing to us.  You have 

strengthened the work of the Lord 

here in our place. 

                     For the Lord’s work 

                     Pastor Mahinay, Sr 

 

 

 

 

Free material such as posters, 

lessons, and coin folders are 

available for a church on the 

internet at: w 
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Print Shop Update 

Our print shop has printed one 

million John/Romans in one week. 

Three truckloads of paper were 

used for this project. 

Once completed, this J/R’s will be 

given to missionaries and 

churches around the globe for 

distribution to the lost. 

Currently, our print shop is also 

binding 30,000 English Bibles, 

5,000 Croation Bibles and 1,000 

Portuguese Bibles.  These military 

themed Bibles will be distributed 

to service members. 

Requests for Scripture continue to 

come in. 

TO GOD BE THE GLORY! 

Please continue to pray for our 

Missionaries and projects. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 July - August, 2018 

February, 2018, 2017  

                  PRAISE 

 

We are so thankful for the 

Lord’s protection.  While on 

my way to church on 

Wednesday night, July 4
th

, I 

had an accident in my truck.  

The brakes failed, and I ran 

into our garage and knocked a 

post down. I did not get hurt 

but was sore for a couple of 

days. The damage did not look 

that bad on the surface but the 

frame is warped and the truck 

is not safe to drive.  We 

received word yesterday that 

the truck is totaled and we are 

currently working with the 

Insurance Company.  The 

garage has been repaired and 

is now in better and stronger 

condition than when it was 

built. 

 

Prayer Requests 

 

Please pray for safety and 

good health for our daughter, 

Vickie, and granddaughter, 

Rebekah, as they leave for a 

medical missions trip to 

Mongolia in August.  Also, 

please pray for the additional 

funds needed to cover the cost. 

“That I may publish with 

the voice of thanksgiving 

and tell of all thy wondrous 

works.”   Psalm 26:7                           

Ministry Address:  Bearing Precious Seed (A Ministry of First Baptist Church of Milford), 

1369 Woodville Pike, Milford, Ohio  45150 
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